
 

 

Parent Bulletin 
Friday 1st December 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

It’s beginning to look a lot like Christmas!!  Lyndhurst is truly getting into the Christmas spirit.  Decorations 
aplenty and the House Christmas tree competition today.  Next week we have our Christingle Service and 
Year 1 and 2 Nativity performances and tomorrow I look forward to seeing you at our FOL Christmas Fayre.  
Christmas is a time for giving and thank you for supporting the Rags to Riches charity.   I have been out on 
inspection duties this week, visiting a small prep school in Devon.  It has made me realise even more how 
special Lyndhurst is.  Our children are wonderful, we have supportive parents, and our staff are dedicated 
to giving you all their very best at all times.  The quality of what we provide at Lyndhurst, especially as a 
small school, is excellent and none of us should take this for granted.  An inspiring learning environment, 
subject specialist teaching, an array of activities and sports, wrap-around care, delicious food all wrapped 
up in a warm, family atmosphere.  I am proud to lead such a school and thank you all for your continued 
support.   
I hope to raise a glass of mulled wine with you tomorrow and sing some carols together.   
 
Andrew Rudkin 
Headmaster  
 

Whole School News 
Date Event & link Parents to 

respond 
Mon 4th – Thurs 
7th Dec 

1-1 Music Lessons – Week 1 

Sat 2nd Dec Lyndhurst Christmas Fayre 
We hope to see lots of Lyndhurst families and friends at the Christmas 
Fayre; 3:00pm Saturday. There will be a range of stalls, refreshments and 
activities for all ages. 

Thurs 7th Dec Wreath making  
The Friends of Lyndhurst would like to extend an invitation to join their 
Wreath Making workshop, an opportunity to get creative and socialise in 
the name of Christmas.  
To book your place, see: FOL Wreath Making booking information 

Fri 15th Dec Carol Service and end of Term arrangements 
Please see the following documents for the 
arrangements of the Carol Service and 
information regarding the last day of term. 
Reception - Y6 Carol Service Invite 
Nur & Pre Rec Carol Service Arrangements 

All parents asked 
to complete 
appropriate forms 
to acknowledge 
end of term 
arrangements by 
Friday 8th Dec 

 

Doodle Winter Calendar Countdown  
From 1st December the children can open doors on a special Advent Calendar on 
both DoodleMaths and DoodleEnglish so please do encourage your children to 
continue to doodle over the festive period. 
There is an opportunity to earn virtual badges for their efforts too! 
For more information, please follow the link below 
The Winter Calendar is coming soon! | DoodleLearning 
Keep doodling! 

 

https://www.lyndhurstschool.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/FOL-Wreath-Making-booking-information.pdf
https://www.lyndhurstschool.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/Dec-15th-Rec-Y6-Carol-Service-Invite.pdf
https://www.lyndhurstschool.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/Dec-15th-Nur-Pre-Rec-Carol-Service-Arrangements.pdf
https://doodlelearning.com/features/winter-calendar
https://www.lyndhurstschool.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/FOL-Christmas-Fayre-2023.png
https://www.lyndhurstschool.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/Dec-7th-FOL-Wreath-making-workshop.png


 

Christmas News 

 

Children are invited to bring in a tree decoration to decorate the school’s Christmas 
tree, bringing the whole school community together like a family in this traditional 
activity.  
If you would like the decoration returned to you, please make sure it is clearly 
labelled. 

 

The school’s Christmas Post box will be open for the children to post their Christmas 
Cards from Monday morning. Please make sure all cards are clearly labelled with 
the recipient’s name and year. 

 
 

Early Year’s News 
Date Event & link Parents to 

respond 
Tues 12th & We 
13th Dec 

 
A Noisy Nativity Booking Form 
 

Nursery - 
Reception Parents 
to respond by end 
of day Wed 6th Dec 

 
 

Year 1 & 2 News 
Date Event & link 

Tues 5th & Wed 
6th Dec 

Year 1 & 2 Nativity – the Inn-spectors 
Thank you for completing the booking form for the nativity. A quick reminder about 
the times: 
Tuesday 5th Dec: 3:00pm 
Wed 6th Dec: 9:00am 
 

 
 

Year 6 News 
Date Event & link 

Tues 5th Dec 

 

Year 6 Christingle Service 
Year 6 Parents are invited to attend the Year 6 Christingle Service on Tuesday 5th 
December at 8:40am 
The Christingle Service is a Lyndhurst tradition where Year 6 lead the service.   
Mrs Rudkin and the school hope Year 6 parents will be able to join and enjoy this 
year’s Christingle celebration.  
 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Za1wBKbSGEm1nQo0ioyUgZVGWDgkTetOi-B1MpppsIpUNTMwTVc2MVpWUUlERDNKUjdaMzBVMDUzRi4u
https://www.lyndhurstschool.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/Dec-12th-13th-Nursery-Reception-A-Noisy-Nativity-Invite.pdf


 

Advertising 
Date Event & link  

Sat 9th Dec St Michael’s  Church Christmas Tree Festival 

 
Best wishes 
Kris Lawrence 
School Secretary 
 
All Parent Newsletter hyperlink to website 
All Parent Communications hyperlink to website 
Calendar hyperlink to website 
 
 
 

https://www.lyndhurstschool.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/12/Dec-9th-St-Michaels-Church-Christmas-Tree-Festival.pdf
https://www.lyndhurstschool.co.uk/news-events/newsletters/
https://www.lyndhurstschool.co.uk/news-events/communications/
https://www.lyndhurstschool.co.uk/news-events/calendar/

